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REGISTRATIONS 2021 
 
Registrations for 2021 have been going extremely well! Thank you for your loyal support. All 

members registering before the end of February will receive a T-shirt. Don’t miss out. 

CLUB HOUSE 

Just a reminder once again that the club house will be open tomorrow from 16:00. There will 

be no official time trials but members are invited to come and train and enjoy each other’s 

company. Due to the current restrictions no alcohol will be for sale. Please adhere to the lever 

3 regulations and don’t bring your own alcohol to the clubhouse. 

POP-UP RUN 

THE Pop Up run on Saturday was a huge success. Thank to everyone who was part of the 

organizing team and to all who participated. 

The next one will be on 1 February, details to follow. 

SOCIAL 

Due to the level 3 restrictions, there will be no social evening during January. 

PERSONALIA 

Congratulations to the following members who celebrate their birthdays during the week: 

 

 
 

Anya Swanepoel 16 Jan 

Elizabeth Swanepoel 17 Jan 

Fanie van Wyngaard 17 Jan 

Naomi Havenga 19 Jan 

Mathabo Mathebula 19 Jan 

Tebogo Tselangoe 19 Jan 

Carla Cameron 20 Jan 

Heimar Beukes 21 Jan 

Bets Botha 22 Jan 

Nadene Visser 22 Jan 

Francois Jarvel 23 Jan 

Ethan Karappen 23 Jan 

Jaco Van Rooyen 23 Jan 

Alta Struwig 24 Jan 



THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 
There is no glory in practice, but without practice, there is no glory. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHOTO CORNER (POP UP RUN) Thanks to Zoe Scholtz  
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


